
From: Connolly, Luke P. <Luke.Connolly@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 11:06 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: CPMF Gift - 2022 Ram Promaster 3500 
 

 
Good morning Richard, 
 
Thank you for speaking with me this morning.  The Department is seeking to accept a gift from 
the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation of a 2022 Ram Promaster 3500 valued at 
$57,169.74.  I've attached photographs and paperwork. 
 
This donated asset will be regularly assigned to the Department's 19th District Station at 850 W 
Addison St.  It will be utilized to support public safety in the community and facilitate District 
Operations. 
 
I believe this process began in May of this year, so I would like to know if another attorney at 
the Ethics Board has already been notified.  I can handle any internal process at CPD, but I am 
new to the procedures required for getting approval from the Ethics Board.  Any assistance you 
could provide would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sergeant Luke Connolly #1199 
Legal Officer II 
Office of Legal Affairs 
3510 S. Michigan Ave, Chicago, IL 60653 
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